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“Growing in God” 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
We are filled with hope for the new year!  It is 
always great to feel like you have a fresh start 
and a new beginning.  We have many activities 
planned for all of our students from now through 
June.  So buckle your seat belts and gear up for 
special field trips, art, music performances, the 
jog-a-thon, and maybe a surprise or two along 
the way.  Thank you all for being part of our 
school family. 
Mr. Rick Lenger 

 

 
A special thank you goes to Mrs. Street for 
heading up the scrip program, and to her 
assistants:  Mrs. Greene, Mrs. DeCarlo, Mrs. 
Fritch, Mrs. Butler, Mrs. Hardin, and Mrs. 
Murray. They worked very long hours to fill 
many scrip orders before Christmas.  Thank 
you for your dedication! 
 

Thank you for teaching your 
 child to help others… 

• By giving towards the mission project 
for the children in India through the 
Montgomery family. 

• By bringing food items for the Red 
Bucket drive to help those in need 
through the Long Beach Rescue 
Mission.  

 
 
 
 
 

Spiritual Truth For January… 
God’s Word teaches us that God’s gift of 

salvation is through Jesus. 
 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His 
one and only Son, that whoever believes in Him 

shall not perish but have eternal life.” 
John 3:16 

  
Parent Support Group (PSG) 
As we welcome in 2012 we look forward to an 
active winter and spring.  Before we look 
forward, let’s look back on what PSG has already 
done.  The students have enjoyed Meet the 
Masters, field trips, theater and music 
experiences and science.  We tried a new 
fundraiser; thank you to all who participated in 
the Sweetheart Silver jewelry.  As Long Beach 
has gone “bag-less” we now have recycle bags!  
You can purchase them in the school office, at 
the scrip table on Thursday/Friday or from the 
web page.  We value your feedback on all our 
fundraisers.  You can e-mail PSG through the 
web page. 
 
Looking forward, this month our students will 
experience another Meet the Masters and some 
“walk throughs” for the upper grades.  We will 
continue to have our PSG lunches.  As we draw 
closer to spring, be on the lookout for our big 
Jog-a-thon.  If you’d like to help with the Jog-a-
thon, but aren’t able to make the PSG meetings, 
please let PSG know.  It takes many volunteers 
to make the Jog-a-thon a great success for the 
school and students! 
 
Check out the web page for updates, meeting 
agendas and minutes, scrip order forms, and PSG 
lunch order forms.  Thank you for your continued 
support of scrip! 

 


